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ΥΜΝΟΙ ΤΗΣ ΗΜΕΡΑΣ 



HYMNS OF THE DAY 



Ο ΑΠΟΣΤΟΛΟΣ 



THE EPISTLE 



ΤΟ ΕΥΑΓΓΕΛΙΟΝ 



THE GOSPEL 



Fr. George will be on vacation in Greece until mid July. 

If you have a pastoral emergency, please call the Church Office 

for assistance. 
 

If you need clergy assistance after Church Office Hours, then 

please call: 

1. Fr. Anthony Savas at 801-824-3987  -or-   

2. Fr. Nikiforos Milovic at 801-600-0706 
 

If there is a death in the family, please call the Church Office or  

Fr. Luke Kontgas at 801-310-1881 





Please notify 
the office if 

you have 
prep times 

and dates to 
add to the 
calendar & 
schedule 



 Oath of office will be administered on  
Sunday, June 4th  
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ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS TO VOTE/PARTICIPATE 

AT PARISH ASSEMBLIES AS DETERMINED BY THE UPR AND  

THE PARISH COUNCIL DECISIONS 

• You must be a parishioner in good standing/current steward. To be 

considered a current steward you must have paid stewardship for the 

current year. If you are a new steward to the parish, you must have paid 

stewardship at least 3 months prior to the date of the Parish Assembly. 

• If you are 1-2 years in arrears, you must pay your past stewardship due for 

the years missed and for the current year. (For example, if you paid 

stewardship in 2021 but not in 2022 or 2023, you would need to pay 

stewardship for 2023, but also for 2022 that you missed based on the 

average amount that you had paid in 2021 and prior years by the day of the 

Parish Assembly.) 

• If you have not been a steward for more than 2 years, then you are 

considered to be a NEW steward of the parish and would fall under the                 

3-month rule. (For example, if the last time you paid stewardship was in 

2020 or before, then you would need to pay stewardship at least 3 months 

prior to the Parish Assembly.) 

• If you are a current steward to date but normally pay your stewardship 

towards the end of the year, then we ask that you please pay a portion of 

your stewardship by the date or on the date of the Parish Assembly. 

• If you are not sure of your stewardship standing, please call the Church 

Office for clarification. 

______________________________________________________________________

The Parish Council intends to have a Special Assembly on Sunday, 

September 24, 2023, to vote on the Woodbury Downtown Project. Thus, if the 

last time you paid stewardship was in 2020 or before, you would need to 

become a steward no later than 3 months prior to September 24th, which 

would be NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, JUNE 23RD , in order to participate and 

vote at this Special Assembly.  

For Stewardship forms via the Church Website you may click 

on, or scan, the QR code. 

   

https://gocslc.org/stewardship-forms
https://gocslc.org/stewardship-forms


 



The Ted and Katy Speros Scholarship Fund  
Requirements: 

• The candidate must be an Orthodox Christian 
• The candidate or family must be a Pledging Steward/Member in good standing 

with the Greek Orthodox Holy Trinity and Prophet Elias Community of Salt Lake. 
• The candidate may attend any college or institution of higher learning (e.g., trade 

school) in-state, out-of-state, or international. 
• There is no restriction as to which year of college or graduate school the 

candidate is enrolled in. 
• The scholarship goal is to help a qualified candidate who otherwise may have 

difficulty paying tuition. 
•  Previous recipients of this scholarship are no longer eligible. 

 

Checklist: 
 ___ Completed Application form 
 ___ One letter of recommendation 
 ___ Essay 
 ___ Proof of enrollment (e.g., Class Schedule) 
 ___ Official School Transcript 
 

Applications are available at the Church Office or contact us via email at 
churchoffice@gocslc.org and we will email you one.  
     *Applications are due by July 1, 2023. 
 

Scholarship(s) will be awarded by Ted and Katy Scholarship Committee Chairperson. 
Submit a completed application, including all documents listed on the application to:      
 Victoria Peters • 4476 South Manor Ridge Place • Salt Lake City, UT 84124 
 Attention: Ted and Katy Speros Scholarship 

YOUNG AT HEART 
The next Young at Heart luncheon will be   

Thursday, June 8th at noon  

in the Hellenic Memorial Hall. 
 

Summer is here, schools out, so bring the 

grandkids for some food, fun and BINGO!  

We hope to see you all there,  

have a great Summer. 





PHILOPTOCHOS CORNER 
Calling all Philoptochos Members!! 

Philoptochos Elections 
 

If you would like to be part of the Philoptochos Board and help to 
promote kindness, caring, and assistance to those in need, then you’re at the 
right place.  Join us and help continue to build our community through 
engagement and charitable works. 
 

    Elections will be held on Tuesday, June 6 

at our Margarita and BBQ Burgers Meeting (below) at the PE Pavilion at 6:30 
pm. If you are interested in being on the Philoptochos Board, we would love 
to have you.  Please call or text Connie at (801)793-9393, if you would like to 
be on the Board or need further information. 



https://gocslc.org/opa-camp-registration-form 

https://gocslc.org/opa-camp-registration-form




 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Metropolis of Denver's Camp Emmanuel is a week-long 
summer camp for Orthodox youth, aged 11-18. Camp involves 
prayer services, fun activities and games, music, and thoughtful 
conversation on spiritual topics. Our goal is to provide an edifying 
Orthodox Christian community that has a profound effect on each 
person's life, helping participants to develop both faith and 
friendships that will last a lifetime.  
  
In addition, we invite young adults to apply to become 
volunteer Camp Emmanuel staff members, to develop their 
spiritual life, leadership skills, and friendships within 
our camp setting. 
  

Learn More About Camp Emmanuel here 
 

Camper Registration 
 

Clergy Application 
 

Clergy Registration 
 

Staff Application 
 
       Staff Registration  

http://youth.denver.goarch.org/en/camp-emmanuel
https://youth.denver.goarch.org/camper-registration
https://youth.denver.goarch.org/clergy-application
https://youth.denver.goarch.org/clergy-registration
https://youth.denver.goarch.org/staff-application
https://youth.denver.goarch.org/staff-registration
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• 


